Bunny Bunch Daycare Newsletter June 2015

Important Bunny Bunch News!

- The Pre-K 4 graduation will be held at Starpoint Middle School Auditorium on Thursday, June 16th at 6pm. Graduates are to arrive at 5pm for a practice run! We can't wait!
- A big THANK YOU to all our wonderful families who participated in the St. Jude Trike-a-Thon!
- Our annual picnic will be held on Friday, June 19th. All of the children will be tiedying t-shirts for the picnic! If you would like your child to tie-dye, please send in the white shirt before Friday, June 5th.
- With the nice weather, we know that sandals ad flip flops will be on your child's feet. However, for the playground we ask that you bring in or leave a pair of sneakers here for your child to wear. Thank you!
- Movin' and Groovin' will be held on June 3rd and 17th of this month!
- Remember, Jindo is every Tuesday and Gymnastics is every Thursday!
- Just a reminder, book orders will be due June 12th!

Happy Birthday!

A very special happy 1st birthday to Brielle Ferger! Wishing a fantastic 2nd birthday to Seth Polster and Mackenzie Dewitt! We would also like to wish a very happy 3rd birthday to Noah Kessler and Madison House!

Star Teacher!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher Miss Janie who has been with Bunny Bunch since Ward Rd. opened! Miss Janie's long time experience definitely shines through in her day to day performance. You can find her working in both our Pre-K class rooms but can also count on her to step into other rooms if ever needed. Miss Janie is a very important asset to our team; she is reliable and dependable and always gives 110% at her job! It's great to have such a strong worker that wants nothing but to see these children strive and succeed! Miss Janie is also the go to worker if Miss Megan is ever away. She knows just how to make the center classrooms smoothly! and run Congratulations Miss Janie! We love you!

Star Students!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES!!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

INFANT: Kaylie TODDLER: Landon PRE-K 3: Chloe

PRE-K 4: Liam and Nicholas

Infant Room News!

"Butterflies and Bumblebees" is the theme in the infant room as we head into summer! Miss Pam and the babies will be kept busy as they begin learning all about butterflies and bumblebees. They will be reading fun stories, singing songs, and doing fun crafts! They will be making crafts such as footprint butterflies, honeycomb beehives, and making play-dough! The infants will also be working hard on their Father's Day presents! We will end the month by painting a butterfly using Kool-Aid. We also plan on getting outside for lots of walks!

The infants will be tie-dying shirts for the picnic! If you would like your child to make a shirt, please send one in by June 12th.



Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, Kaylie! Kaylie is such a joy to have here at Bunny Bunch! You can find this little cutie with a smile on her face and always is in the best of moods! Her easy going personality is something to adore! This little girl is growing up fast! Kaylie has learned to roll from her back to her stomach and from her stomach to her back! Kaylie enjoys the swing and is starting to like sitting in the bouncer as well. She loves to watch her friends play and cannot wait to join them! We can't wait to see Kaylie soar and excel in his growth and development! Congratulations, Kaylie! We love you!

Toddler Room News!

The theme this month in the Toddler Room is "Outdoor Friends." The weekly themes, that will be keeping our toddlers busy this month include "Reptiles," "Butterflies," "Bugs," and "Birds." Miss. Jamie will have the toddlers exploring different animals. Each week the toddlers will learn about all the wonders nature has to offer! Some of the fun activities include making frog puppets, shiny flies, and colorful birds! We will also be going outside a lot! The Toddlers will also be working hard on their Father's Day presents! These little munchkins can't wait to get going on these fun activities!

The toddlers will be tie-dying shirts for the picnic! If you would like your child to make a shirt, please send one in by June 12th.



Hip Hip Hooray for our Toddler Star of the Month, Landon! Landon is a smart little boy who is filled with a lot of happiness! His charming smile and handsome blue eyes will just make you fall in love with him! Landon has been doing a fantastic job since starting here at Bunny Bunch! He is doing an outstanding job with potty training and is always willing to participate during circle time! Landon loves to play with his friends and give them high fives! He absolutely loves to play outside on the playground! Each day he also enjoys doing his daily craft with Miss. Jamie! This little boy has and will always continue to make us proud in everything he does! Congratulations, Landon! We love you!

Pre-K 3 Room News!

"Jump into Summer" is the theme for the month of June as these kiddos get ready for summer fun and fantastic weather! Our weekly themes "Birds," "Bugs," "Weather," and "Summer Fun" will keep the kids very busy this month! The children will be doing fun crafts and activities as they learn all about the different types of weather, bugs, and summer fun! Making bug finger puppets, painting with bubble wrap, and making an obstacle course are just some of the fun things we have planned for our smarties!

The Pre-K 3 class will be tie-dying shirts for the picnic! If you would like your child to make a shirt, please send one in by June 12th.



Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 star of the Month, Chloe! Chloe continues to do a fantastic job here at Bunny Bunch! She continues to grow into the smart little girl that she is! Chloe is doing a great job learning how to write her name and even knows all of her letters! She is a young girl who strives to do her best is everything that she does! Chloe is such a sweet little girl who is always using her manners! She is always spreading kindness to others as she continues to share each day with her friends. This energetic girl loves to show of many of her talents! She enjoys singing and dancing with all of her friends! Chloe also loves to play with the doll house and listen to stories! This beautiful girl will always continue to sparkle in our eyes! Congratulations Chloe! We love you!

Pre-K 4 Room News!

June is here and a new month of excitement is about to unfold! The Pre K 4 students have been practicing and preparing very hard for their graduation. We will miss all of our preschool friends that are moving on to Kindergarten. We send them off with a pocketful of smiles and an abundance of curiosity as well as enthusiasm for a new adventure in learning. Good Luck Class of 2015! As we wrap up the 2014–2015 school year the Pre-K 4 class will be focusing on getting ready for Kindergarten come September! The first two weeks the children will be practicing, learning and re-visiting materials they have learned throughout the year such as letter recognition and sounds, rhyming, Spanish, Sign Language and much more! The last couple of weeks the children will be having fun as they begin to celebrate summer! We will be having a blast as we jump into the themes of "Summer Fun," and "Fun at the Beach!" We will also be having fun as we do a color bubbles activity, draw with chalk, play with sand and so much more! Also, we will be having an end of year picnic for the children (June 19th) and a special day where the children will be able to wear their sunglasses (June 24th)! Finally, we will end our month and continue into July by beginning our "Patriotic" themed week!

The Pre-K 4 class will be tie-dying shirts for the picnic! If you would like your child to make a shirt, please send one in by June 12th.



Pre-K 4 Room News Continued!

Congratulations to one of our Pre-K 4 Star of the Month, Liam! Liam is an ambitious young boy who takes on anything that comes his way! Liam is a great leader for all his classmates to follow. His leadership skills are an example for everyone as he displays great manners, enthusiasm to learn and playing skills. This smart boy is ready to soar throughout kindergarten as he knows all of his letters, sounds, Spanish and sign language! Liam also impresses us each day as he continues to grow and learn! Liam is a great friend who gets along with everyone, shares nicely and is always making his friends laugh! He also loves to play with his friends especially in our cars, trains and block centers! Liam is such a joy to have here at Bunny Bunch and we are so proud of him! Congratulations Liam, we love you!

Congratulations to our other Pre-K 4 Star of the Month, Nicholas! Nicholas is a young boy who brings so much joy and brightness to Bunny Bunch with his infectious smile and personality! This young boy shows great leadership skills in all that he does! He is always making good choices when it comes to following the rules, helping his friends and during his daily routine! Nicholas is a smart boy who is definitely ready to achieve great things in kindergarten! He is able to recite his address and phone number and also knows all of his letters, numbers, Spanish and sign language! Nicholas is a fantastic friend who always makes everyone feels welcomed. He loves playing with his friends outside, in our cars/trains center and with our blocks! This little boy will charm you with his handsome smile and blue eyes! We absolutely love having Nicholas here at Bunny Bunch and wish nothing but the best for him! Congratulations Nicholas, we love you!

Here Comes Summer!

